
  It was a busy morning at work.  We had some kids acting up, a student re-enrolling, the
superintendent visiting, and several other things.  Thankfully the afternoon was more
peaceful and very productive for me.  We had our Education Office Professionals meeting
this evening.  It was a quick meeting but a good one.  I grabbed some supper and did some
shopping before heading home.
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